
          
23 September 2021 

 

NOTICE 

Scheduled INTEGRA® Maintenance 

 

  

As the Bermuda Monetary Authority (Authority or BMA) continues to pursue its strategic 

objectives and mandate fulfilment, maintaining the effectiveness and efficiency of its external-

facing processes remains a priority. INTEGRA®, the Authority’s integrated business platform, is 

a key component of this, and continued rollouts of this project and enhancements to its existing 

framework will require occasional downtime. Please note that that the BMA’s INTEGRA® e-filing 

portal will be unavailable due to scheduled maintenance from approximately 6 p.m. on Friday, 8 

October 2021 to 6 p.m. on Saturday, 9 October 2021.  

 

If you have any questions, please e-mail integra@bma.bm. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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